Canaan Conservation Commission
December 6, 2010

Attendees: Bill Chabot, Kate Brooks, Elizabeth Chabot, Julie Thomason

With the light turn-out, the majority of the meeting was spent taping a mailing for the Source Water Protection
group

Nature Hut (TREC)
e January 8™ Trail Day at the hut

Cardigan Mountain School

e Elizabeth attended the recent Planning Board meeting at CMS. The structure as-presented will help relieve
crowded dining space and also offer additional meeting and social space. The school Headmaster expressed
the importance of meals as ‘family time’ for the students and how education continues during informal
times as well as in the classroom. The design team presented slides showing the layout of the proposed
building as well as the ‘business end’ of the design such as waste treatment. The Planning Board had some
good questions which were addressed, and in all, everyone seemed very positive about the new building
project.

Misc
e  Current finances: $34k in our account

Elizabeth moved to adjourn, Kate seconded. All approved.

Next Meeting Monday January 3rd, 2011 7:00

To be held at the Senior Center



